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HOME SCHOOL AGREEMENT RECEPTION PARENT WORKSHOP 
We would like to invite 
you all to review and 
agree to the terms in 
our Home School 
Agreement for 2024-
2025.  Please take a 
couple of minutes to 
read through with 
your children and 
sign as an 
acknowledgement. 
https://forms.office.com/e/5t76DSHmuq 

We look forward to 
welcoming all our 
new reception 
parents into school 
on Wednesday 
18th 
September 
for our 
Phonics, Early 
Reading and Behaviour Workshop followed by a 
delicious lunch prepared by our Kitchen Staff.  Please 
make your way to the KS1 Hall through the main 
entrance. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION; at a glance 

Monday 16th September  • 8.30am Ms Bailey meeting with Digital Leaders 

• Balance Ability for all Year 1 children, Year 1 children to wear P.E 
Kits 

Tuesday 17th September  • Balance Ability for all Year 1 children, Year 1 children to wear P.E 
Kits 

Wednesday 18th September • 8.30am PTFA BOOK SALE (in the KS1 Hall if weather inclement) 

• Balance Ability for all Year 1 children, Year 1 children to wear P.E 
Kits 

• 9.30am-11.30am Reception Parents phonics and behaviour 
workshop, followed by lunch with your child 

• 3.20pm PTFA BOOK SALE (in KS2 main entrance  if weather 
inclement) 

Thursday 19th September • Balance Ability for all Year 1 children, Year 1 children to wear P.E 
Kits 

Friday 20th September • 8.30am ACE Champions Breakfast meeting with Mr Horne in KS1 
Hall 

https://forms.office.com/e/5t76DSHmuq
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READING EGGS / EGGSPRESS MACILLIAN COFFEE MORNING  
To further support your 
child’s literacy 
development, we subscribe 
to a fantastic online 
programme called Reading 
Eggs or Reading Eggspress. 
This programme is 
designed to make learning 
to read fun and interactive. 
It tailors lessons to each 
child’s reading level, 
helping them progress at 
their own pace. 
We encourage you to help 
your child complete one 
Reading Eggs or Eggspress 
lesson each week. The 

lessons are designed to be short, engaging, and 
effective. By completing one lesson weekly, your child 
will develop key reading skills in a structured and 
enjoyable way. 
Together, we can help your child develop strong 
reading skills that will serve them throughout their 
life. If you have any questions or need help with 
accessing Reading Eggs, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out. 
 

To support our MacMillan coffee morning which will 
be taking place on Friday 27th September we are 
asking for cake donations (bought or made) to be 
delivered to school on Thursday 26th September.  If 
baking at home, please include a small piece of paper 
indicating the cake ingredients.  We thank you in 
advance for your support. 
 
We would also like to invite you into school to 
purchase a cuppa and a slice of cake where our ACE 
Champions will greet you.  Please help us celebrate 
the wonderful work MacMillan do, on Friday 27th 
September in the Key Stage Two Hall, anytime 
between 8.30am-10.30am.  

All monies raised go directly to MacMillan. 
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GOOD LUCK SCHOOL FUND  
We would like 
to wish Mrs 
Grant the best 
of luck with the 
arrival of her 
third child later 
this month and 
look forward to 
welcoming her back to school next year.  

Each year we seem to rely more 
heavily on the contributions our 
parents make to our School Fund.  
Donations can be made through the 
MCAS app listed under products. If 
you feel you are able to make a 
donation this year it would be 
gratefully received.  
 

ATTENDANCE YEAR 5 AND 6 OPEN EVENING  
Regular attendance is crucial for 

students’ success, as it ensures 

they stay engaged with learning 

and build consistent routines. 

Parents are reminded to contact 

the school by telephone before 

9am on the first day of their child’s absence. This 

allows us to maintain accurate records and provide 

timely support. Additionally, parents can expect a 

well-being call from the class teacher on the same day 

to check in and offer any necessary assistance, 

ensuring that students feel connected and supported, 

even when they are unable to attend. 

 

 

 

 

Arthur Terry will be holding their Open Evening for 

Years 5 and 6 on Thursday September 26th from 6.00 

pm – 7.00 pm when you will be able to visit the 

school, see classrooms on display and meet students 

and staff. They look forward to welcoming you and 

sharing their school with you. 
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